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The problem we are addressing is the lack of acceptance for those interested in the Chinese, 

Japanese, and Korean cultures, and the lack of general knowledge about the cultures.   

We plan to resolve this problem by hosting events themed around each of the cultures for the 

community of Rhode Island and its neighboring states, where people of all ages and levels of 

interest may gather and talk, and where questions may be answered by professionals. 

We think this is the best solution to this problem because we have found that direct interaction 

with those interested yields the most plentiful results.    


